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Last Meeting:

Date: April 25, 1977

Time: 7:30 p.m.

Place: Fanshave College, Room A1030

Attendance: 16 present with a quorum

Provincial Executive Nomination Forms are still available to any interested
persons.

Constitutional Committee:
Heather Chisnail is the nev chairperson of this committee.

Mailing Committee:
A vacancy on this committee was filled by Ron Cheney o

Director Representative:
Jacquie Jessup is our nev Board of Directors representative.

Congratulations JacquieI

Amendments to Provincial Constitution:
Discussion was held concerning the amendments to the provincial

constitution which will be voted upon at the annual business meeting at
the conference.

Our motion will be to delete the Amendment to Board Resolution 3
under Treasurer*s Duties.

Motion to drop the amendment that library technician students and
senior citizens pay $3.00 provincial membership fees.

New Business:
An honorarium was presented to Susan Williamson for her attendance

at the Regional Chairpersons Meeting in Ottawa, February 1, 1976.

Conference News:
Volunteers are needed to help at the Information Desk at the conference o

Interested persons contact Meg Sinclair, U53-760U or any other member on the
conference committee 0 The following is a schedule to those who have already
offered their services:

Thursday Night, May 26, 1977

Cheryl Horton Sally Dufton Nancy McCormick
Kathy Scott Jill Anderson
Jean Pearce Eleanor Irwin
Bonnie Scriver Marlene Forrest

Sat. Morning, May 28, 1977Friday Morning, May 27, 1977

7:30 - 8:00 a.m. Jacquie Jessup
8:00 - 8:30 a om0 Marlene Forrest
8:30 - 9:00 a.m e Susan Williamson
9:00 - 9:30 a.m. Mary Brennan

Jacquie Jessup
Ron Cheney
Eleanor Irwin
Meg Sinclair

7:30 - 8:00 a om.
8:00 - 8:30 a.m.
8:30 - 9:00 a em.
9:00 - 9:30 a om.



Branch members are meeting Tuesday, May 24, 1977* 8:00 p.m. at the
Registration Desk at Huron College» Please come and help make this
conference a successl

London Regional Branch is responsible for the coverage of the 0ALT/AB0
Conference here as our major input to the next Provincial Newsletter,
Please make reports about page in length and submit to Kathy Scott,
19 Partridge Street by June 3»

Book Repair Jean Pearce
Copyright Heather Chisnal Jackie McKeown
Special Library Services Mary Brennan Sally Dufton
Bibliotherapy Cliff Weaver Marlene Forrest
Personnel Ron Cheney Kathy Scott
Acquisitions Nancy McCormick Lynn Richard
Data Bases Lynn Richard Irene Pollock
Reference Eleanor Irwin Lanette Morden
Non-Print Meg Sinclair Cheryl Horton
ISBD Sue Williamson
Displays Patti Sisler Nancy Ceneviva
Colloquium Theresa Talsma Debbie Holme
Roving Reporters or Nancy McCormick

impressions of conference Cheryl Horton
Bev Horner

Stratford Trip Cliff Weaver
Business Meeting Marlene Forrest Janet Isles
Barbeque Ron Cheney
Banquet & Speech Bonnie Scriver Jill Anderson

I thank you in advance.

Kathy Scott


